
Walther Thygesen will retire from the Royal Unibrew Board of Directors

February 25, 2022

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT NO 2/2022 – 25 FEBRUARY 2022

Walther Thygesen, Chairman of the Board of Directors of Royal Unibrew A/S, announced in Company Announcement No 6/2021 on 12 February 2021
that he intended to step down from the Board of Directors no later than at the Annual General meeting in 2022.

Today, Walther Thygesen has informed the company that he will retire from the Board of Directors following the publication of the company’s Annual
results for 2021 on 1 March 2022.

Walther Thygesen joined the Board of Directors in 2010 and has been Chairman of the Board of Directors since the beginning of 2018.

For further information on this Announcement:
Investor Relations: Jonas Guldborg Hansen, tel (+45) 20 10 12 45
Media Relations: Louise Kapel, tel (+45) 22 20 80 17
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https://ml-eu.globenewswire.com/Resource/Download/c78a25b4-ce94-4c5f-8938-85005f4385c6

